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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited about our new topic in Term 2 ‘Animal Magic.’  Your children will be learning 
about different species of animals and how they can be classified based on observations of their 
distinguishing features. 
 
In order to start building on these skills, we have invited the fantastic Creepy Claws group in to spend 
an hour with each class during their first week back.  The children will be able to meet a variety of 
animals in a hands-on workshop.  This experience will then form the starting point for poetry writing, 
report writing, science and topic lessons. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £3 per child towards covering the cost of this workshop.  Please can 
all payments be made by Thursday 20th October 2022, via your child’s Scopay account. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year One Team 


